
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 26th June 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This week was National Wellbeing Week. I have been really pleased 

with the children’s feedback from my assembly on Monday. Their ideas 

for improving wellbeing listed below are just as appropriate for us as 

adults as they are for they themselves:  

 Walking and listening to their environment 

 Face-timing class mates. 

 Playing sports and exercising more - cricket, football, 

basketball, etc. 

 Watering vegetable patches and flowers. 

 Playing outside more. 

 Cleaning bedrooms so they are a nice place to be. 

 Painting and drawing  

There are now only three weeks left until the end of term. 

Do note that our term dates are slightly different to Wiltshire 

Council’s and have been on our website all year. However, 

I would like to point out an error from last week’s newsletter 

— we actually come back on Thursday 3rd September to 

start Autumn Term 1.  

You are all doing an amazing job with your children! The 

learning we keep getting back on Seesaw is fantastic. 

Keep it up for the last few weeks and hopefully 

everyone will be back in September! 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

A week at Regis  

Happy birthday to the 

following pupils: 

Aurelia in Onyx  

Key Dates:  

Thursday 9th 

July  - Reports 

go out to 

Parents & Carers 

Friday 17th July  - Last 

day of Term 6 

Thursday 3rd 

September  - Autumn 

Term 1 begins 


